
 

 

 

To:  Executive Committee of the Academic Council 

 

From:   Sally Kornbluth, Provost 

 

Date:  January 28, 2016 

 

Subject: Franklin Humanities Institute Hiring Authority 

 

 

I am pleased to submit the accompanying resolution from the APC and the proposal regarding the 

Franklin Humanities Institute’s (FHI) request for the authority, with the permission of the Provost and in 

consultation with the relevant department chair(s) and Dean(s), to hire non-tenure track regular rank 

faculty.  The proposal was presented to the APC on August 26, 2015 and then on November 4, 2015. In 

light of the feedback from the APC, FHI Director Jenson worked closely with the FHI Advisory Board 

members and submitted a thoroughly revised proposal, which the APC discussed at its January 13, 2016 

meeting. The APC voted and approved the resolution supporting the proposal on January 27, 2016.   

 

I submit this material to ECAC for discussion and consideration with my strong support.   

 

Please contact me if you need any additional information to process this proposal.  

 

 

 

SAK/kew/bde 
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